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Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 
Sunday 10th April 2022 

 
Present: -  Cllrs Buffy Fletcher, Sue Isherwood and Ros Wyke.  Also, in attendance thirteen 

members of the public. 
 

1. Apologies for absence 

Cllr Joanne Tucker and three members of the public 

2. To confirm the minutes of the previous Annual Parish Meeting held on 5th May 

2021 

The minutes from the Annual Parish Meeting were accepted as a true record and were 

signed by the Chair. 

3. To receive the Chairman’s annual report 

The Annual Report was read out by the Chair Cllr Sue Isherwood 

4. Report from the Village Hall Committee – Chair Peter Bright  

Chair of the Village Hall Committee Peter Bright read out the annual report. 

5. Report from the Robert Glanvile Playing Field Trust – Chair Cllr Guy Timson 

Cllr Guy Timson was not in attendance 

6. Report from Westbury Tree Group – Chair Cllr Buffy Fletcher  

Chair of the Westbury Tree Group Cllr Buffy Fletcher read out the annual report. 

7. Report from the Rights of Way and Footpaths Officer – Colin Booth  

Colin Booth the Rights of Way and Footpaths Officer read out the annual report. 

8. Report from the Footlights Committee – John Crickett 

John Crickett was not in attendance 

9. Report from the Westbury Society – Andrew Buchanan  

Andrew Buchanan from the Westbury Society sent his apologies but had sent his report 

in advance which was read out by Cllr Sue Isherwood. 

10. Report from the Friendly Society – Tony Shepherd  

Tony Shepherd was not in attendance, John Field read out the annual report. 

11. Report from the Gardening Club – Denise Hoogesteger 

Chair of the Gardening Club Denise Hoogester read out the annual report. 

12. Report from Roughmoor Lane Community – Rowan Stewart 

Rowan Stewart was not in attendance 

13. Report from Westbury Sub Mendip WI – Cllr Sue Reece  

Cllr Sue Reece was not in attendance. 

14. Report from Friends of Westbury Church – Cllr Sue Reece  

Cllr Sue Reece was not in attendance. 

15. Report from the Community Shop – Axel Goodbody  

Axel Goodbody was not in attendance but had sent his report in advance, this was read 

out by Cllr Sue Isherwood 

16. Report from the Primary School  

There was no-one in attendance from the Primary School 
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17. Matters to consider 

A resident suggested that maybe the Community Shop could offer coffee and hot drinks 

for parents before and after school.  He also thanked the amazing volunteers within the 

village and the community spirit which was rare to find. 

 

Meeting closed 7.05pm 

 


